Corrections

In the October 2002 Baha'i Journal UK the article regarding Maureen Sier's recent appointment as a
Development Officer for the Scottish Inter Faith Council had some errors that need correcting.

The first paragraph should read: "The Scottish Inter Faith Council which has been in existence since 1999
was recently given funding by the Scottish Executive to appoint a full-time Development Officer and a
part-time administrative assistant to help further the work of inter faith in Scotland”.

In the November/December issue the time of ‘Abdu’l-Baha’s passing was given as 1.15 pm. This should
have been 1.15 am. Sincere apologies for any confusion caused.

Where appropriate, articles on this Website have been updated.
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